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SDPD Arrests Suspect in Shooting at 6200 Pembroke Avenue from 2022 
 

San Diego –On October 22, 2022, at 1:38 a.m., the San Diego Police Communications Center 

received a call reporting a male shot at a residence in the 6200 block of Pembroke Avenue. 

Officers from Eastern Division were immediately dispatched and arrived within minutes. Upon 

arriving, they found a male suffering from a gunshot wound to his right arm.  

 

Officers performed life-saving measures until paramedics from San Diego Fire-Rescue arrived 

and transported the male to a local hospital. Doctors performed surgery on the male, who 

survived the gunshot.  

 

San Diego Police Detectives from the Eastern Division Detectives responded to investigate the 

incident. During the investigation, detectives identified Leonardo Campos as the suspected 

shooter.  

 

On March 15, 2023, officers with the San Diego Police Department’s SWAT team executed a search 

warrant at Campos' apartment in Chula Vista. Campos was taken into custody without incident. 

Detectives searched the apartment and located additional evidence. Campos was booked into San 

Diego Central Jail on one count of Attempted Murder.  

  

Anyone with information regarding this incident is encouraged to call Detective Sgt. Belz at (858) 

495-7929 or Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477.  
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